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Information Item  
 

Community Development Committee 
Meeting date: October 5, 2015 

Subject: Update on the use of the Council’s Fair Housing Resources in 2015 

District(s), Member(s): All 

Policy/Legal Reference: Information only 

Staff Prepared/Presented:  Libby Starling, Manager of Regional Policy and Research (651-602-1135) 

Division/Department: Community Development / Regional Policy and Research 

Proposed Action 
None, information and discussion only 

Background 
In 2015, the Council allocated $100,000 to support fair housing research and activities in the Twin 

Cities region.  This presentation will provide an overview of how the Council is using these resources to 

advance fair housing in the region. 

 


